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Welcome back 

The class have worked extremely hard over the summer term 1 and 

have learnt so many new things about them.  We look forward to 

more successes over the remaining half of this term.  

Raiders and Traders  

We will be continuing with our topic ‘Raiders and Traders’ this 

term with the highlight being the trip to the Chiltern Open Air Museum on 

Tuesday 14th June 2022.  Details about the trip have been sent out via ParentPay.  

The Curriculum  

In Maths this half term, we will be focussing on assessments and we will be 

revisiting the topics that have been previously covered in the autumn, spring and 

summer term.   

In English, we are going to be looking at a book called Christophe’s Story and 

then the focus is going to be moving on to Poetry.  

In Science, we are starting a new unit called ‘States of Matter’. We are going to 

be exploring the different forms, e.g., solid, liquids and gases.   

We will also continue to explore music through guitars and will continue to 

have Italian with Mrs. Wheeler as well as weekly spellings and handwriting.  

Our Martin White PE lessons continue to take place on Tuesdays, Wednesdays 

and Thursdays. Correct kits should be worn and we will continue to use our 

school grounds. 

We’re really looking forward to seeing all pupils back in the classroom and 

hope their positivity continues all the way through to the end of the year! 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Kind Regards, 

Miss Verma and Mrs Kidd  

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://www.bbc.co.uk/nature/15255085&rct=j&sa=U&ei=L5P8UvyjGKqO7QaP2ICIAg&ved=0CDYQ9QEwBA&q=meerkat&usg=AFQjCNEfHKGZ1V48ElKyH7C_O9HvjAF2LA

